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4 May 2017 

 

SF2011/003198; WST09/00121/11 
 
 
 
The Manager 
Mining Projects 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Attention: Ms Elle Donnelly 
 
Dear Ms Donnelly, 
 
 
PA07_0018 MOD 4: Rasp Mine Extension Project; 130 Eyre Street, Broken Hill 
 
Thank you for your email of 13 April 2017 referring the Modification Application and Environmental 
Assessment for the proposed Rasp Mine Extension Project to Roads and Maritime Services for comment. 
 
The proposal involves modifications to Blackwood Pit tailings storage facility to increase its storage capacity 
and development of an on-site concrete batching plant at Rasp Mine. The proposal does not involve changes 
to the approved extraction rates, transportation of materials off-site or the mine life.  
 
The applicant has provided an environmental assessment which indicates that the impact on the local road 
network, namely Holten Drive and Wentworth Road (HW22), is reduced by approximately 50% due to the 
installation of a concrete batch plant on-site. Roads and Maritime has reviewed this analysis and is satisfied 
with its findings.  
 
Roads and Maritime will not object to the proposed modification and makes no submission.  
 
Please forward a copy of the determination for this project to Roads and Maritime at the same time it is sent to 
the applicant. Should you require further information please contact the undersigned below on 02 6861 1453.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Andrew McIntyre 
Land Use Manager 
Western Region / Regional & Freight 
 

  


